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ESEASA

European Union Aviation Safety Agency

FAQ n.66700

FAQs:
Bilateral Agreement (BASA) - related to Continuing Airworthiness, Continuing

Airworthiness, Regulations

Question:

What are the component release documents acceptable for installing a
component (on aircraft or on a higher assembly) and releasing associated
maintenance under EASA Part-145 regulation?

Answer:

The linked reference table provides a table summarising the component release
documents (FAA Form 8130-3, TCCA Form One, ANAC Form F-100-01...) acceptable
to an EASA Part-145 organisation, depending on where such organisation is located

and from which regulatory system the component is coming.

Last updated:
02/02/2021

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/fag/66700



https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/the-agency/faqs/bilateral-agreement-basa-related-continuing-airworthiness
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/the-agency/faqs/continuing-airworthiness
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/the-agency/faqs/regulations
https://www.easa.europa.eu/sites/default/files/dfu/Parts%20Table%20EASA%20MMT%20Final_0.pdf
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/66700
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